WEEKLY STEWARDS REPORT
Wednesday, February 8, 2017
MEETING- The next regularly scheduled meeting will be held on Tuesday, Feb. 14 at the UAW 647 Union Hall, located at 10020 Reading Road, Evendale, Ohio. The 2nd shift will meet at 1:00PM,      1st and 3rd shifts meet at 3:30PM
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· RIGHT-TO-WORK LETTERS  – Next Friday, February 17 is the deadline for getting West Chester Right-To-Work letters finished.  Please consider filling out a form to show your support.  Higher wages, better benefits, and a safer work environment are only a few of the important benefits we get from being union brothers and sisters.

· JOS BOARD – There are upgrades available for two (2) mechanics in SPO on  3rd shift.  The upgrades close this Friday.

· APPOINTED POSITIONS – Mike Pratchard

· RIGHT TO WORK AT A NATIONAL SCALE – National Right-to-Work legislation has been drafted by Congressmen Steve King (Iowa) and Joe Wilson (South Carolina).  It is important to call your legislators and tell them that you oppose such laws before they can gain any inertia.    

· SPLIT THE POT – Won by Mark Goodhart, who donated his winnings to Holidays for Heroes.


Respectfully submitted, 
D. Shane Latta; Communicator, LL912

To join the IAM 912 Mailing List, log on to: www.iamll912.org       Also, like us on Facebook: facebook.com/IAM.912
